
RECOMMENDATIONS AS OF 4/11/06  
(Amended on 4/11/06 at the Special Licenses Committee meeting) 

 
 

 
Recommendation of non-renewal, based on non-appearance, of the Class “B” Tavern 
license of  Silverio Vela for the premises at 2339 W. Pierce St. (“Los Dos Gallos”) in the 

8th aldermanic district. 
 

Recommendation of non-renewal, based on neighborhood objections, of the Extended 
Hours Establishment license of Waqar Hussain, Agent for “VRI Petromart, Inc.” for 
“VRI Petromart” at 3105 N. Holton in the 6th aldermanic district. 

 


